Ed Jager
May 17, 2023
To Classis Huron
With this letter, I am formally asking that Classis Huron grant my request to retire from the Ministry of the Word in the Christian Reformed Church. The date of my retirement will begin as of August 31, 2023.  I have already received approval from the Council of New Life CRC in Guelph, as per Church Order Article 18 at its last meeting on March 27, 2023.  It has been an honour and a privilege to serve in Classis Huron.  Thank you for the fellowship and blessing that this classis has been for me.
Sincerely,
Pastor Ed Jager 
